# Reception Newsletter

# Friday 26th April 2019



#### This Week In Reception

Welcome back after the Easter holidays, I hope you all had a lovely break and are ready to get back to working hard!

This week the children have started their new topic, all about pets. They have been discussing their favourite pet and how to look after it, as well as looking at the shadows their pet might make.

#### **Home Work**

Reading MUST take place at least three times a week to ensure children are progressing.

This week the children have been given some homework based around the work they have been doing in class. Please complete this by next week, as well as reading at least three times a week and words.



Reading at home really enables your child to make good progress, and helps them to achieve many of their Early Learning Goals.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin



# **A Message From**

### **Miss Cronin**

Well Done to Dorka for gaining the Christian Value Certificate and Rocco who has won the Curriculum Certificate for this week.

## **Book Bags**

<u>Please return book bags daily as there</u> <u>may be letters to go in them or</u>

invitations. We try to change the books on a Tuesday and a Friday.

### **Snacks**

If you did not manage to pay for snack before the holidays, you can still pay via Parentpay.

#### **Miss Cronin**

Thank you to everyone who completed the reading in unusual places over the holidays. I have enjoyed looking at your photos. Winner to be announced in our class next week!

#### **Diary Dates**

30th April-1st May-Life Bus-Please pay £3 per child or £5 per family to use this excellent facility.

20th April-3rd May— Extreme English week! Please take a photo of your child doing some writing in an unusual place this week. Most unusual place wins a prize!!

2nd May— Lea Endowed World Book Day— please come to school as your favourite book character.

3rd May- Non school uniform day. Please bring a prize for the tombola/bingo, in exchange you can come to school in non school uniform.

7th May- Reception Class trip.

#### **Coats**

Coats should still be in school at all times. Please ensure they are named.

Well done to Joshua and Jayden who won the Easter

competitions in the Reception Class.